
     We have now been in Baños del Inca for a little over 2 months!  Everyday we are 
learning more about our new home, the people of  Peru, and what God has for us here!   
It is hard to believe we have only been here 2 months because I feel like we have 
already made so many friends.  It is very exciting when we are in town going to the big 
grocery store and we see people we know!! It feels nice knowing that we are forming 
relationships with the local Peruvian people.  We have been invited to a birthday party 
for a young Peruvian girl who attends our church, her 15th birthday!  It is quite an 
honor that we have been invited to her family party.  We have also been invited to 
attend a wedding! This will be our first time attending a Peruvain wedding! 

     We were incredibly blessed this pass month to be able to host a mission team from 
Lima here in Baños.  They were such an encourgament and blessing to our church.  
They were equally as excited as we were because they had been praying for a church to 
start in the Baños area.  We did evangelism and dramas in the Plaza de Armas, 
children's outreaches at two orphanages,  and they came with us to our outreaches in 
Matara and Carhuaquero.   

     Probably one of  the most exciting times was being at the 2 orphanges.  One was a 
state run facility, and the other was a Catholic facility that was for special needs 
children.  We were very welcomed at both facilities to share Bible stories, do puppet 
shows, and lots of  singing!  Please join us in praying that The Lord will open the doors 
for us to continue doing ministry at these orphanages.  

     The Lord has been stretching all of  us and we are so grateful.  I have had the 
privledge of  preaching while Ryan is in the states on his furlough, and Stacey is now 
helping in the children's ministry at church.  She was very excited last week because 
she said she was able to have her first converstation in Spanish; with a 4 year old :) 

Answer to HIS call
 "And you shall rejoice before the Lord your God..."                      

Deuteronomy 12:12 

Prayer Requests 

-Pray that The Lord will open the door 
for new ministry opportunities at the 

orphanges. 

-Pray for our ongoing ministry in 
Carhuaquero and provision for that 

ministry during the rainy season. 

-Continue in prayer for Stacey and the 
kids to learn Spanish.  

Donations 

Can be made online at Calvary Chapel 
Santa Cruz or by check to CCSC with 

an attached sticky note denoting 
Browers-Peru 

dsbrowerperu@gmail.comOctober 2013


